Gaudette, Angela

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 1:29 PM
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: 2502 Park View dr.

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

| am a resident of Park View drive and we have already seen 3 historic houses get demolished over the past few years. 2502 is
different. It has is all original inside with built-in radio and original kitchen. A model for the first air conditioned village in
Austin this house IS a historic landmark. It would be so sad to see a historic treasure with an iconic architectural style get
demolished and replaced by an ugly, characterless McMansion that has plagued the neighborhood for the past few

years. Please reconsider this demolition permit and designate 2505 historic to preserve some of Austin’s history.

Sincerely
Cara Taylor
2606 Park View dr.

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
CSIRT@austintexas.gov.





